
Are you interested in serving on the 

Lakeridge Jr High School Community Council? 

We have three Parent openings this year!  Each position is for two years; 
meetings are held once a month, during the day, and usually last 2 hours. 

Our School Community Council is dedicated to the success and 
achievement of our children. 

If you are interested in being on the ballot, please click on the link below. 

(Link Disabled) 

Our School Community Council is dedicated to the success and achievement of our children. The 
Utah State Legislature created these councils with three purposes in mind.  

The first is “To build consistent and effective communication among parents, employees and 
administrators.”  

Second, “To allow parents an opportunity to be actively involved, with the school, in their children’s 
education.”  

And third, “To enhance academic excellence at the school and address the needs of students.” 

The Community Council’s purpose is to advise and make recommendations regarding the school, 
its programs, and other issues relating to the community environment for students.  The Council 
assists in developing the school improvement plan and School LAND Trust Program.  Members of 
the council are made up of Lakeridge administration, faculty and parents.  Service on the 
committee is a two year term with monthly 2 hour meetings.  Elections are held during the fall. 

The Council also invites any who would like to attend a monthly Community Council meeting to do 
so.   

Ballots will be sent out via email for all parents to vote on those willing to 
serve on the council. 

 

 


